

187 ERIE STREET, STRATFORD TELEPHONE: 519-271-4700 TOLL-FREE: 1-866-444-9370 FAX: 519-271-7204

www.festivalhydro.com

August 27, 2014

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: 2015 ELECTRICITY DISTRIBUTION RATE APPLICATION FOR FESTIVAL HYDRO INC. ("FHI") – EB-2014-0073 INTERROGATORY RESPONSES

Please find accompanying this letter, two (2) copies of the FHI's responses to interrogatories posed by Board staff and the intervenors. Co-incidentally with the submission, an electronic copy of these responses along with requested Excel Worksheets have been filed via the Board's Regulatory Electronic Submission System. If you have any questions in connection with the above matter, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at (519) 271-4700.

Yours truly,

FESTIVAL HYDRO INC.

Debbie Reece, CPA, CA. Chief Financial Officer

Enclosures